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Re: PUCO Case No. 18-55-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for Upgrades to the 
Active Warning Devices at CSX Transportation Inc. Grade Crossing, DOT# 503-591W, on 
Waterloo Road in Summit County, Ohio. 
 

 

On November 27, 2017, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized 
funding for CSX Transportation, Inc. (CSX) to upgrade the active warning devices to LED 
lights at the Waterloo Road, DOT#503-591W, grade crossing in Summit County, Ohio. 
The crossing was surveyed, on March 28, 2017, and was found to warrant the upgrades. 
 
On January 31, 2018, the Commission approved the project and ordered completion by 
October 31, 2018.  
 
On October 31, 2018, CSX filed for a 60 day extension. In the request, CSX states that 
due to an error in their material ordering system, the material for this project has been 
delayed. They expect to receive this material within 30 days and the field crews are ready 
to install and complete the work within a week of the material being delivered. 
 
ORDC has indicated to Staff that they not opposed to the extension request. Staff 
recommends that the Commission grant the 60 day extension request. 
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